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Comments: While | am a huge supporter of conservation, | do not think there should be a wilderness designation.
In order to keep the forest healthy machine thinning may be necessary in the future, which would not be possible
with this designation. Also as the population grows, we need as many opportunities for all people to recreate, so
keeping it open to mountain biking and other sports is a good idea. Good conservation practices can still exist
while allowing for users of all types.



